
 

 
Please be advised that the concrete stairs and landings replacement is 
scheduled to begin “Weather permitting” Thursday, June 6th. During the 
project, the main entry will be closed. We anticipate the project to take 4-5 
weeks. Please use alternate access points during this time.  
 

During the project please: 
 

1. KEEP CHILDREN AND PETS AWAY FROM WORK AREA. DANGER KEEP OUT! 
 

2. Be prepared for the noise. Crews generally start early in the morning. There will 
be constant noise during the construction process.  

 
3. Remove all loose items from wall shelves and walls. Heavy machinery creates 

vibrations that may cause items to shift, move and fall.  
 

4. Please  do not  use the circle during the project.  
 

5. Large trucks and heavy machinery will be used to complete the project. This will 
impact your ability to move in, out and around the work area.  

 
6. Daily cleanup of the job site will be completed. Every effort is made to keep the 

community safe and clean during the project but  it is a construction zone .  
 

7. Communication and responsiveness is a top priority. Please feel free to contact us 
with any questions or concerns you may have. Our mission is to provide high 
quality work with as little impact on your community as possible.  

 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.  

16526 W 78 th  Street, Suite 272 

Eden Prairie, MN 55346 Main:  612-254-7373 
Email:  Info@Atlasmn.com 
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